
 

 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

41 State Street, Albany, NY 12207  Tel: 518.598.0900  Fax: 518.598.0935  www.firstlight.net 
 

 

April 1, 2021 

 
Honorable Michelle Phillips 
Secretary 
New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Re: FirstLight Fiber, Inc. PSC Tariff No. 2 regarding Tariff update 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
Please accept for filing with the Commission the following to PSC Tariff No. 2- Telephone of FirstLight Fiber, Inc. 
This Tariff applies to Revisions, as appropriate, to update rate options in their respective tariffs/CSGs. 
 
The Company revised the Tariff to update the respective leaves and format to meet current PSC requirements. 
 
The Company has made the following functional changes to the tariff, including: 
 

• Section 2.7.5 regarding updating current rate per invoice for Paper Billing. 
 
The Company is requesting that the new Tariff take effect on April 15th, 2021. 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this filing. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony Lievanos 
 
Regulatory Compliance Analyst 
41 State Street, Albany, NY, 12207 
(P) 518-598-0900 
alievanos@firstlight.net  
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